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:7 SPEED CONCRETE INDUSTRIES SDN BHD

Unit 07-05 & 07-07, Level 7, Menara MBMR,
No. 1, Jalan Syed Putra, 58000, Kuala Lumpur.

Dear valued Customers and Suppliers,

We regret to inform you that Speed Concrete Industries Sdn. Bhd., will be closed from 18th March until
31st March 2020 following the instruction announced yesterday by the Government.

Of which we will not be conducting any deliveries from the 18th of a March 2020.
Should there be any changes to the above we will keep you informed via whatsapp.
We appreciate your kind understanding and cooperation during this time. Thank you.

Best Regards,
SPEED CONCRETE INDUSTRIES SDN BHD



